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Dear Mr Stewart 
 
Petition: PE1454 
 
Calling on the Scottish Parliament to urge the Scottish Parliament to consider 
placing hyperemesis specialist nurses in hospitals throughout Scotland to 
provide medical and emotional support to the thousands of pregnant women 
suffering from this condition. 
 
Thank you for inviting the BMA to provide comment on the above petition. However, it 
would not be appropriate for the BMA, as a body representing medical professionals, 
to comment on the staffing or otherwise of wards by other groups of healthcare 
professionals. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gail Grant 
Senior Public Affairs Officer 
BMA Scotland 
 

 
 

 


